
Conseil des Services du District de 

Manitoulin-Sudbury 
District Services Board 

October 3, 2012 

Honourable Dalton McGuinty 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building, Room 281 
Queen's Park 

Dear Premier, 

210 boul Mead Blvd 
Espanola, ON P5E 1 R9 

Telephone/Telephone: (705) 862-7850 
Fax/Telecopieur: (705) 862-7805 

http: I lwww.msdsb.net 

Re: Reinvestment of savings into the Community Homelessness Prevention 
Initiative 

The purpose of this letter is to bring to your attention that, at its regularly monthly 
meeting of September 27, 2012, the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 
adopted Resolution No. 12-83. This resolution approves the Community Homelessness 
Prevention Initiative Issue Report and requests that the Pmvince of to commit to 
reinvesting 50% of the savings of the Community Start Up and Maintenance Benefits 
into the Community Homelessness Prevention Initiative proportionately to the 
CMSM/DSSAB's expenditures. 

A duly authorized copy of the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB Resolution No. 12-83 is 
attached. 

Respectfully yours, 

Les Gamble, Chair 

cc. Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
Association of Municipalities 
Ontario Municipal Social Services Association 
Northern Ontario Service Delivery Agents 
MP, Carole Hughes 
MPP, Michael Mantha 


